
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
The Ventnor City Board of Education has purchased school supplies for all 
students through ESSER funds for the 2022-2023 school year.  
Parents/Guardians should purchase a sturdy back pack.  
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer, see everyone September 6th! 


